
 

Professor Raoul Van Esbroeck 
Vrije Universiteit Brussel, Belgium 
rvesbroe@vub.ac.be        Monday, 4 January 2010 

Dear Raoul, 

Following nomination by the International Association of Applied Psychology (IAAP) Division 16, Counselling 
Psychology, I am writing to invite you to participate in the 27th International Congress of Applied Psychology 
(ICAP) to be held in Melbourne, Australia from July 11 – 16, 2010 (see www.icap2010.com). 

I am writing in my capacity as Chair of the Scientific Committee for ICAP 2010 which is hosted by the IAAP 
and the Australian Psychological Society (APS). ICAP is the premier international forum for applied 
psychology, and attracts around 2,500 to 3,000 psychologists, research scientists and other healthcare 
professionals from around the globe. 

The Division has nominated you to organise a symposium, titled Life designing: A paradigm for career 
construction in the 21st century. 

The Symposium is designed to be a focused session in which speakers present on a common theme, issue 
or question. A symposium session runs for 90 minutes. 

In order for the Organising Committee to facilitate your involvement in ICAP 2010, we require the following 
from you: 

• PHOTOGRAPH & BIOGRAPHY: For promotional and marketing purposes, please upload your 
photo and bio via the Invited Speaker online submission form via the link below. The photo and 
biography may be used on the Congress website, email blasts and in the final program. The 
deadline for submitting your photo and bio is Monday 25th January 2010. 

 
• ABSTRACTS: As we have already received your abstract via the submissions system, once you 

complete the form below, we will move the abstract to your Invited Speaker account.  
 

• CONFIRMATION: You must confirm your attendance as a presenter on the Invited Speaker 
online submission form via the link below no later than Monday 25th January 2010. 
 

INVITED SPEAKER ONLINE SUBMISSION FORM 
 

http://www.icap2010.com/speakers 
 

To support you in your preparation for your presentation, arinex have been appointed to assist you with all 
matters associated with your congress participation. Please feel free to contact arinex concerning session 
details, requirements or any other enquiries on icappresenters@arinex.com.au.  

Once confirmation has been received, arinex will send you the link to the speaker’s registration form. 

We thank you for considering this invitation and look forward to having you join us in Melbourne and working 
with you towards a successful Congress. 

Yours Sincerely 

      

 

 
Professor Michael Kyrios    
Chair, Scientific Program    


